Dear Parents,

Our Scholastic Book Fair is coming up, and we are looking for volunteers! Earn service hours and help out Saint Ferdinand School at this year's book fair, which will be held on **Sunday, January 28**.

The Scholastic Book Fair empowers our students to choose books they love, and strengthen their love of reading! There is so much power in the stories we read and the ones we tell – help your children get inspired, and help out at the book fair!

We need parent volunteers for the following time slots. Please mark your slot, fill out your contact information and return the form to our school librarian, Mrs. Laura Davis, by Monday, January 22. Please reach out if you have any questions. Thank you so much for helping Saint Ferdinand School!

Sincerely,
Mrs. Laura Davis
Librarian
(773) 622-3022 ext. 312
ldavis@saintferdinand.org
&*************************************
The volunteer slot I choose is:
9:30 to 10:30 a.m. on Sunday, January 28
10:30 to 11:30 a.m. on Sunday, January 2\$
11:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. on Sunday, January 28
Name:
Phone Number:
Email Address: